
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT

EXTENSION OF PERIOD FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS:

DRAFT ROAD ACCIDENT BENEFIT SCHEME REGULATIONS, 2014

The above-mentioned draft Regulations were published in Government Gazette No.

37612, Notice No. 338 of 2014, published on the 9th of May 2014 for public

comments for a period of 60 days.

Extension is hereby granted to interested persons and the general public to submit

written comments on the draft Regulations within 90 days from the date of

publication of this Extension Notice in the Government Gazette.

All comments should be posted to the Director- General Department of Transport for

the attention of Ms Kgothatso Kgantsi at :

The Department of Transport

Private Bag x193

PRETORIA

0001

Ms K. Kgantsi

Tel :( 012) 309 3917

Fax :( 012) 309 3502

Or by hand delivery to: RABS Bill, Ground Floor, Forum Building, 159 Struben

Street, Pretoria, 0002 or comments can be mailed to rabsbill@dot.gov.za

Comments received after the closing date may not be considered.
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